To the Productivity Commission Inquiry

We, as wheat growers, believe there should be a single authority to
oversea the pricing of export wheat and have the power to veto
when pricing is not in the interest of Australian wheat growers

The wheat grower should not be exposed to the abuse of multi
national companies, governments, traders and equity dealers
manipulating Australian wheat sales,

We have seen what has happened with the deregulated money
market-the collapse of Lehman Bros which started the coilapse of
credit.

The United States brought down the financial market and it is their
aim to control the world grain trade to their advantage
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